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Shri V.J. Christopher has worked in WMO since 1991. He has worked at different Monitoring 
Stations, Satellite Monitoring Station, Jalna and Regional Headquarters, Mumbai. In 2006 was 
posted to WPC. Worked in different divisions in licensing. In 2018 promoted as JWA and posted 
at RLO Mumbai. In November 2022 was promoted as Wireless Adviser. He has experience of 
Spectrum Management Work at the Ministry in different divisions. He also played an active role 
in the spectrum auction held in 2016. 


